
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:50:38 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 10:13 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Kristy Starling

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Harmonized rates for harmonized zones is not ideal for the consuming clients.
Cost of delivery for those further away from original storage makes sense as they are maintaining larger portions of
area (equipment and lines etc) [clients in further away areas typically have a lower land/homing cost].
Clients living closer to storage areas shouldn’t be penalized for maintaining ADDITIONAL equipment/lines/etc that
they do not use,

Should they move forward with harmonizing the zones, I would hope to see that the amounts generating revenue go
towards filtering OUR EXISTING RESOURCES within our country; to lessen the cost of trading, transportation,
conversion costs, etc.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




